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Next meeting is  
August 18th at :  

 
AMVETS POST 66 
700 MCHENRY RD 

WHEELING, IL. 60090 
 

Start time - 7:00 p.m.  

Meetings are the 3rd 

Monday of the month.  

RENEW YOUR BLUE 

MAX & AMA 

MEMBERSHIPS!!  

 

AMA CHARTER 1040  

GOLD LEADERSHIP 

CLUB 

  PROPWASH  
              & BACKBLAST 

by Mike Melendy  

 

Dog days of August my foot!!  The weather is 

wonderful and some of us are flying up a storm!!.  Best 

make hay while you can, cause you know what`s 

coming!   

By the time you read this, the summer picnic will be 

history.  I`m sure Lynne will have some coverage of 

this event.  Much preparation and effort goes into this 

event, so give a "pat on the back" to those who helped 

pull it together.  Their work is essential to the success 

of these club functions.   

Many familiar faces have been missing from the flying 

field, some away and some ailing.  Youôre all thought 

of (mostly in a good way), and missed.. May our paths 

cross soon.  See ya at the field and meeting. 

 

   ~ Mike     
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MEETING MINUTES   by Murry Randell, Secretary 

 

July 21, 2014 Meeting  

 
The July 21, 2014 meeting of the Blue Max RC Flying Club was called to 

order at 7:02 pm by President Mike Melendy . 

Around The Hangar  

Presidentôs Report ð Mike Melendy:  Meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  The club constitution 

is on the website.  Everyone should read it. 

Secretary Report ð Murry Randell:  The minutes were accepted as published in the newsletter. 

Treasurer Report ð Bob Wisinski:  Financial information is available to members upon request.   

Newsletter Report ð Lynne Walters:  Thanks for all of the pictures and information sent in. 

Webmaster Report ð Doug Bradbury:  No report. 

Committee Reports:  

Banquet ð Ray Laning:  No report.   

Field Marshal ð John Haderly/Jim Kaufman:  The fence has been put in and the runway sealed. 

Fun Fly ð Jed Korthals:   June Parachute Jump - 1st place - Raymond Sulikowski , 2nd place - Matt 

Hauser , 3rd place - Gene Zerega , 4th place - Duane Lang .  July Musical Planes - Ron Petterec - winner. 

Noise ð Shlomo Rimer:  Not much testing has been done lately.  There have been no noise complaints. 

Picnic ð Carl Will/Gene Derbick/Bob Breckler:  The picnic will be held on August 10th.  Please send in 

your responses. 

Proficiency ð Steve Haas:  No advancements this month. 

Program ð OPEN:  None. 

Safety ð Don Linder:  Auto safety.  It is dangerous to people and other vehicles to back up from the 

unloading area to the parking lot.  Load and unload as quickly as possible. 

Refreshments - Bob Breckler:  Thanks to Bob. 

                   Welcome Guests         Welcome New Members   

          Gary Hesse     None  

Old Business  

None. 



August 2014 Volume 21τ Issue 8                       Page  3 

 

Crash Reports  

None reported.  This doesnôt mean there werenôt any! 

New Business  

Mike Melendy and Howard Bifeld met with the Superintendent of the Cook County Forest Preserve.  He is 

very supportive of model aviation and maintaining the various forest preserve flying fields. 

Gene Zerega reported that the doors to the transmitter impound stand have been left unlocked 3 times 

recently.  Be sure to lock up. 

We need to have spotters to help prevent mid-airs. 

Program  

Bradford Walters spoke on the capabilities of his new DJI Phantom FC40 Quadcopter. 

There was a club only swap meet during the rest of the evening.  No raffle due to the upcoming picnic. 

Bradford Walters with his DJI 

Phantom FC40 Quadcopter 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 

Some of the items for sale during the club swap 

meet. 


